
 

We ask you NOT to join us for a 

BLACK  TIE  CHARITY  GALA 
Due to these unprecedented times we ask 

you NOT to join us for a Black Tie Charity 

Gala in aid of Save the Children. NOT to be 

held on 30th of September 2020. 

 Celebrity guest George Clooney will NOT be attending! 

 
    By NOT attending just think how much you will 

   save on your outfit, transport, parking, babysitter 

   and bar bills! Instead you can enjoy the evening in 

   the comfort of your own home in the knowledge    

                              that you have helped children in need. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Tickets” are only $30 each 

Buy your tickets(s)* now by EFT 

BSB: 306-072 ACC: 4186077 

For a receipt please email 

SaveTheChildren.MandurahBranch@gmail.com 
 
 

*As you will NOT be receiving anything 

in return for your payment, all donations 

over $2.00 are tax deductible. Find out 

more at www.savethechildren.org.au 
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